
October 2016 Minutes 
Corpus Christi Parents' Group 

Monday, October 3, 2016 
 

7:01 Call to Order        
Not Present: Michael Zapien 
 

 Welcome/Opening Prayer -  Anne Swinney for Michael Zapien 
 

 Secretary’s Report – Leslie Pave 
o Moved to approve September meeting minutes 

 Approved 
 

 School Board Report – Kim Aquino 
o Committee groups met in break-out sessions to set their 

goals. 
o WASC questions for parents survey drafted. 
o Final enrollment 270 
o Tuition Assistance Program was presented at mass last 

week. Great initial feedback. Final numbers later. 
 

 Guest Report – Book Faire- Molly Rogers 
o Sue Scott is our new librarian. 
o Books delivered on Friday the 3rd for teachers. Main 

opening on Sunday for mass. 
o Will close Thursday the 10th 
o Will continue with reading corner. 
o Molly would like a co-chair as soon as possible. 
o We are staying with Scholastic. Better quality book 

distributors have been considered, but no other groups give 
schools 50%.  

o Last year we brought in $3000 to Corpus from Scholastic.   
 
 

 Moderator Update - Katie Murphy 
 

o WCEA/ WASC chapter review –Organization, Support for 
Student Spiritual, Personal and Academic Growth.  

o We have hired two new people.  
 Evelin Mejia for Extended Care. 2-6 

 Additionally, will be Instructional Aide for 5-8th.  
o Algebra focus. 



 Jay Sharma – in extended care.  
o Parent Teacher Conferences are going well.  
o Silent Auction Chairs are getting organized.  
o We were able to secure a third iPad cart from a grant.  

 Older set of laptops have been converted to Google 
Chromebooks,  

 
 

 President – Anne Swinney 
o Nothing to report 

 
 Vice President – Sheila Johnson 

o Nothing to report 
 

 Secretary – Leslie Pave 
o Christmas Cards for staff are in. Michael to sign cards at 

November meeting. Then handed off to Katie.  
 

 Treasurer –Linda Taylor 
o Linda is now on the bank account. 
o $3058 in our checking account.  

 
 Room Parent Coordinator – Asiann Velasco 

o Will be securing parent volunteers and projects for auction.  
 

 TIP Chair – Annie Do 
o TIP program continues to improve.   

 Teacher of the Month 
 Unused Ticket program 

 Solicited from parents  
 WAT Free lunch 
 Gas cards - November 
 A’s game will come back in spring.  

 
 Fundraising – Jen Colgan 

o Big Pie dine-out event.   
 Oct 18 – Park Burger 
 Nov- The Star 

o CCPG table at WAT 
 Escrip sign up 
 Car magnets on order, will be on sale. 
 Sweatshirts can be ordered 
 Tshirts in basement – kid sizes only.  



 
 Mentor/Communications –Kati Warner  

o Fall publication will be after WAT.  
o Email went out to new families for volunteer opportunities.  

 
 Parliamentarian Report –Amy Spillane 

o No report 
 

 New Business  
o All parents must be fingerprinted. Will be done at WAT.  

 
 Adjournment: 8:00 PM 

 
Next Meeting Monday, November 14, 2016.  
Prayer and Snack – Jen Colgan 
 
 
 
 


